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PUC Distribution Inc. 
500 Second Line EAST, P.O. Box 9000 
SAULT STE. MARIE, ONTARIO, P6A 4K1 

 
 
April 23, 2020 
 
Christine Long, Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board      
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Long 
 
Re:   PUC Distribution Inc. Decision and Rate Order  

Board File No. EB-2019-0170 
 
On April 16, 2020 the OEB issued a Decision and Rate Order in relation to the IRM application 
(EB-2019-0170) filed by PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC”) for May 1, 2020 rates.  Subsequent to 
such order, also on April 16, 2020, the OEB issued a letter to advise of the option to postpone 
2020 IRM rate implementations to November 1, 2020. 
 
In response to the COVID-19 situation, PUC believes the postponement is in the best interests 
of its customers by providing increased relief at this time.  By means of this letter, PUC confirms 
that it will elect to postpone the implementation of the 2020 IRM rates to November 1, 2020.  
As directed, PUC will track foregone distribution revenue associated with the postponement in 
Account 1509. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
____________________________ 
Tyler Kasubeck 
Regulatory Financial Analyst 
PUC Distribution Inc. 
Sault Ste. Marie Ont. 
Email: tyler.kasubeck@ssmpcuc.com   
Phone: 705-759-3009 


